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June 3, 2019 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE  
 

PROPOSED CHANGES TO THE SAN DIEGO SUPERIOR COURT 
RULES TO BECOME EFFECTIVE JANUARY 1, 2020 

 
Proposed changes to the San Diego Superior Court local rules, with an effective date of 
January 1, 2020, have been approved by the Court in principle and submitted to the bar for 
comment in accordance with Rule 10.613 of the California Rules of Court. 
 
Proposed rule changes have been posted to the Court's website and are available for 
viewing and downloading at: www.sdcourt.ca.gov - click on Rules of Court in the list on 
the left side. 

 
Copies of the proposed rule changes are also available for review at each of the Court's 
business offices, at each branch of the San Diego County Law Library, and at the San Diego 
County Bar Association.  Anyone desiring a hard copy by mail may make that request to 
the Rules Coordinator, Christina Lutz, at (619) 450-7235. 

 
Any comments or concerns regarding these proposed changes should be forwarded to 
Rules Committee Chair, Judge Katherine Bacal, c/o Thomas Eral, Esq., P.O. Box 122724, 
San Diego, CA 92112, prior to July 19, 2019. 

 
 
 

 
MICHAEL M. RODDY  
Executive Officer  
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